
 

 

 
Date: 14.03.2020 

NOTICE 
 

 

To ensure safety and in the interest of public health,  the West Bengal State University will keep classes in 

the university and in the affiliated colleges suspended during the period from March 16 to March 31,  2020. 

 

All university examinations that were scheduled during this period will be held after March 31, 2020.  

 

Students, Teachers, Principals and other stakeholders are hereby requested to check regularly website 

notifications on the following website:  

 

www.wbsu.ac.in 

 

 

University offices, however, will remain open. 

 

This has the approval of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 

Sd/-  

Registrar (Offg.)  

 

Copy for information and necessary action : 

1) The V.C.’s Secretariat, WBSU 

2) The Office of the Principal Secretary to Govt. of West Bengal, Govt. of West Bengal, Dept. of Higher 

Education, Bikash Bhawan,  6th Floor, Salt Lake City, Kolkata – 700091 

3) All the Principal of all affiliated Colleges under WBSU 

4) All the Teachers of all Academic departments of  WBSU 

5) All Officers of the University, WBSU 

6) All Non-Teaching Employees, WBSU 

7) Student Union, WBSU 

8) The Registrar’s Department, Guard File, WBSU 

9) Notice Board, WBSU 

 
 

http://www.wbsu.ac.in/

